
Rowantree Primary School 

Welcome back everyone. 

There will be a newsletter issued  within the next week or two with more details about what is 

ahead this term. But I thought I would put out a short flyer with some important dates upcom-

ing dates: 

Friday 25th October—2.15pm Open doors 

Thursday 31st October—Halloween Tuck Shop maximum spend 50p 

Thursday 14th November—INSET day School closed to pupils 

Friday 15th November—INSET day School closed to pupils 

Many Thanks 

G Munro 


